

STEPS FOR STILLNESS FAMILY FUN RUN

Date: Sunday 15TH May From 10am-12pm Where: Stillness school and

King's Ground

Dear parents and carers,

We'd like to invite you and your children to take part in the 3rd ever Steps for Stillness Event.

What is it? A fun run fundraising event for the whole school (and families), for all ages and abilities, to be held on Kings Ground and in Stillness Playground. We're so excited to bring it back!

The run will be 2 laps of the King's ground (approx. 2k) All children that complete the course will get a a Steps for Stillness 2022 medal.

What if I don't run? Anyone can enter of any ability, and if you don't want to run you can walk, cheer people on or just sit and eat cake. We are hoping to have hula hooping, netball skills sessions and breakfast treats for sale. There is something for everyone. It's a chance for us all to get together, raise money for the schools and have fun in the process.

What do I need to do?

The cost to enter is £3 per child via parent pay. It is important you do this BEFORE Friday May 6th so we get an idea of the numbers participating in the walk/run. There is no cost for adults taking part, but we do encourage all parents and carers to join in.

What else do I need to know?

We are setting a sponsorship page which will go live on May 9th – we'll let you know specifically at this point what the schools are raising money for.

Anything else?

As always we need your help, in the lead up and to volunteer on the day. If you are able to help and want to join a little Steps for Stillness committee – please can you email annemariefrancis@hotmail.co.uk before Wednesday 5th May. Please title the email FUN RUN. You can also contact via text on 07919112578

Many thanks

Team FOSI and SCA (School PTAs)